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Educational Excellence RTPA-RUSD Negotiations

RTPA: Joseph McLean, Travis Mougeotte, Dee Torrington, Colleen Crowe, Allison Moores, Jeremy Miller, Emily Thomas

RUSD: Anthony Limoges, Matt Murphy, Michelle Cannon, Marty Flowers, Bill MacDonald, Amanda Makis.

The Rocklin Teachers Professional Association (RTPA) and the Rocklin Unified School District (RUSD) are pleased to announce that a Memorandum of Understanding
(MOU) has been reached regarding the school closure related to COVID-19. This MOU is aimed at meeting expectations for the continuity of learning and for ensuring the
safety of all stakeholders.

This MOU provides guidance for the next three weeks of continuity of learning and will be revisited by parties as needed.

With this MOU, the District and RTPA have acknowledged that vulnerable groups and people with extraordinary circumstances will require flexibility during the school
closures and any site meetings requested by leadership.

Please take time to read through the attached MOU so you can familiarize yourselves with the language and all information provided.

Additionally, we have included two attachments which provide guidelines for the continuity of learning at both the elementary and secondary levels. These documents outline
instructional expectations for teachers, as well as expectations for students, instructional coaches, and administrators.

Both RTPA and RUSD will continue to communicate over the next couple of weeks as additional information at the national and state level becomes available.

Attachments:

¢ Memorandum of Understanding (signed)


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/NEAxbP3HDMY2bQjsXp5_Ww~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgUSy2P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPVJNRkV3VFVRWjNRJm1hbD04NWM5ZTcyZjk4YWQ0ODNlMWZkZDIyZGU2YWMwMTc5ODRlNWIxODliMDRjYTlkMjkzMmU4YjQyMWU1OWJiMDhkVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAADb5b16cOszLUhZraHVtbWVyQHJvY2tsaW51c2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB

